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Dear County Councillor Holgate  
 
Re: Review of Chorley 3 Tier Liaison Pilot 
 
I am writing in response to your letter dated 16th March 2015 regarding the review of 
the Chorley 3 Tier Liaison Pilot and thought it would be helpful to outline the County 
Council's position in this regard.   
 
As you will be aware, the County Council are currently reviewing 3 Tier Forum 
arrangements generally as part of our ongoing Governance Review and in the 
context of changes to locality partnership arrangements, Combined Authority 
discussions and the County Council's Transformation Programme.  We intend to 
formulate a more detailed LCC position regarding the Chorley 3 Tier Liaison Pilot as 
part of these discussions.   
 
In the meantime, I would welcome the opportunity to see the findings of your review 
following the Chorley Three Tier Liaison meeting on 15th April 2015, which can be 
fed into our wider review. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
County Councillor Mein 
Leader, Lancashire County Council 
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